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TO: Borough Sewer Customer 
 
DATE: October 28th, 2020 
 
RE: SANITARY SEWER CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION/OUTREACH 
 
The Borough of Somerset and the Municipal Authority of the Borough of Somerset 
received direction from the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (PA 
DEP) on October 1, 2020 to address hydraulic overload conditions within the sanitary 
sewer system.  The Borough and Authority will have to perform cleaning, inspection, 
and construction activities throughout its service area to comply with PA DEP’s 
direction.  The Borough and Authority will be following a Corrective Action Plan to 
eliminate the hydraulic overload condition.  A summary and schedule of Corrective 
Action Plan activities is attached for your reference.  This has been a common 
occurrence in most municipal systems due to the age of the infrastructure and the 
intensity of rainfall events across the region.   

The Borough and Authority are providing notice to all sanitary sewer customers that 
various construction personnel, Borough personnel, and other representatives will be 
completing various activities related to the sanitary sewer system for the next several 
years.  The Borough and Authority recognize this work may cause inconveniences and 
they greatly appreciate your patience.   

Due to the pandemic, we are unable to hold “in-person” meetings to discuss these 
projects, so the Borough and Authority intends to periodically update all sanitary sewer 
customers as they work through this process.  Please visit our website 
www.somersetborough.com for more information pertaining to upcoming sanitary 
sewer projects and other Borough matters.  You may also reach us by phone at 814-
443-2661. 

 
Sincerely,  
Borough of Somerset 
 

By: Michele A. Enos 
Borough Manager 


